
LWML Mississippi Fall Executive Meeting, September 28, 2024
Executive Meeting

10:50 A.M.  The MS Spring Zone Executive Meeting, with President Sherri Adam, followed the regular 
meeting with Pastor Hartung also present.

Minutes from the March 9, 2024, executive meeting were read.  A motion from Kathie Baeuerlin, 2nd by 
Altheria Shaw resulted in unanimous approval of the minutes.

Planning for the upcoming Spring rally meeting to be held at Good Shepherd in Flowood was discussed. 
Date to be determined after consulting with Good Shepherd staff.  Pastor Sawer will also be asked to 
present a Bible study since the rally is being held at Good Shepherd.

Meeting adjourned at 11:00AM followed by prayer before a potluck lunch.

Respectfully submitted,
Ruth Osburn, Secretary

Treasurer’s Report—MS Zone
Fall Rally September 28, 2024

Date Concerning Deposit Withdrawal Balance

02/07/24 Balance to date $916.50

03/22/24 Deposit - Registration $220

Good Shepherd School-donation $532 $752.00 $1,668.50

03/28/24 Good Shepherd Lutheran School $532.00 $1,136.50

03/28/24 Our Redeemer LWML $110.00 $1,026.50


